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Today is “A” Day 

 

NO ZAP until 

Friday, March 22 
 
 
 
                              
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Each one of these students will win one of these prizes:  

1) A Front of the Line Lunch for a full week.  

2) Wear a Hat for a full week.  

3) Listen to Music during Lunch for a full week  

Students can get their prizes from Mr. Sabra.  

Stout Track is back! 
With the arrival of spring, comes the 2019 Stout Track season for 6th, 7th, and 8th 

graders!  

The first day of tryouts will take place on MONDAY, APRIL 8
th

, the first day back from 

SPRING BREAK! If you plan to tryout, please read the following requirements: 

1. Students must have a minimum of a 2.0 GPA and maintain that (or above) 

throughout the season. If a 2.0 is not reached or is lost, the athlete will be 

dismissed from the team. 

2. School behavior (bus, hallway, class, cafeteria, etc.) must be appropriate.  Students with poor behavior will not be 

permitted to join, or can be removed if behavior becomes negative at any point during the season.. 

3. Students must have a sports physical completed BEFORE they can participate in the first practice on April 8
th

. If 

you’ve already played football, basketball, swimming, or volleyball for Stout, you already have a physical on file.  If 

you haven’t played a sport yet, get a physical form from the office ASAP and let a doctor fill it out!  

 ***ATTENTION THEATER STUDENTS: If you are interested in being part of the track team, please see Coach Hool 

(boys) or Coach Crechiolo (girls) to make us aware of your interest, as the play performances don't end until 

after track season begins. 

Want some advice? Running can be very challenging...so start getting ready now!  Run, run, and run some more!  If you 

wait until tryouts begin...you'll be gasping for air on the bleachers instead of sprinting around the track! 

For any questions, please contact Coach Hool at hoolc@dearbornschools.org or Coach Crechiolo at 

crechim@dearbornschools.org 

Edsel Ford High School Incoming Freshmen Volleyball Meeting: Friday, March 22 
There will be an Edsel Ford High School volleyball meeting for incoming freshmen on March 22nd at 

7:00pm in the EFHS cafeteria.  

All ZAP is cancelled Until Friday 
All lunch and after school Zap are cancelled until Friday. They will be rescheduled accordingly. 

Battle of the Books: Return your final books 
The final battle for THE BATTLE OF BOOKS will be on Friday March 29th at 1:00 p.m. in the 

Team Meeting Room.  Mrs. Acker is taping the event and she will be posting it on her blog afterward if 

any of your family or friends want to see you compete.  Best of luck!   

 

 

 

Here are the winners of March 11
th
 – March 15

th
 

Grade 6 Grade 7 Grade 8 

Hussein Abusalim Lily Reynoso Hussein Almusawi 

Emad Abdullah Wael Harb Helal Algamal 

Haitham Ali Yusef Hachem Mariam Aun 

mailto:hoolc@dearbornschools.org
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Candy Jar Guessing Game Fundraiser: March 13-22 

It is the last week for the Candy Jar Guessing Game to raise money for Edsel Ford's Charity week. It will be 

during all three lunches. You can purchase one ticket for 50 cents or 3 tickets for a dollar. The person that 

guesses the correct amount of candy in the jar will WIN the entire jar. 

March is Reading Month Tie Contest 
It is the last week to help Mr. Melvin needs design a tie. Use your artistic skills to design a colorful tie based on 

a great book you've read recently.  It can feature characters, scenes, action, or even words from the book you 

chose. On a separate sheet of paper, write one paragraph about your drawing and how it represents the book 

you chose. Entries are due by Friday, March 22nd to Mr. Melvin in room D-4.   

1st place receives $25 coupons and runners-up receive $5 coupons to spend at the Scholastic Book Order. 

Pennies for Pasta to fight blood cancer: March 06 - 22 
The Student Council asks you to help fight Lymphoma & Leukemia. The Pennies 

for Pasta drive will last from Wednesday, March 6
th

 to Friday, March 22
nd

. Each 

first hour teacher will collect donations from his/her students. Any student who 

donates $1.00 or more will have a certificate with his/her name posted in the class room. The top 1
st
 hour class that 

donates the most will receive an Olive Garden Pasta lunch. The 2
nd

 place class will win a pizza lunch. 

DHS Orientation night: Tuesday, March 26 

The upcoming parent night visitation for future incoming 9th graders to Dearborn High School will 

be held at 6:30 pm on Tuesday, March 26, 2019. 

Dearborn High admin and representatives will be meeting parents and future students in 

the auditorium and then have informal tours of the school as well as representation from clubs and 

athletics to talk to parents and students in the cafeteria.   

Edsel Ford Orientation night: Thursday, March 28 

Edsel Ford will hold its Spring Orientation for students and parents on Thursday, March 

28th from 6:00pm-8:00pm.   

6:00pm-6:30pm Families will gather in the auditorium for a brief welcoming 

6:30pm-8:00pm Families are invited into the cafeteria to see all of the wonderful clubs, 

sports, and academic opportunities that Edsel has to offer. 


